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Concord, NH North Branch Construction has welcomed Holly Bourassa as the firm’s new safety
director. Bourassa joins North Branch upon the retirement of the former safety director, Rich
LeVinus. Bourassa brings over eight years of safety experience to the role. Bourassa will be
responsible for managing all aspects of North Branch’s safety program, including weekly jobsite
visits, establishing worksite safety plans, and employee training. 

“North Branch Construction is dedicated to doing everything we can to maximize jobsite safety. Holly
brings a wealth of education and experience implementing and monitoring jobsite safety pro-grams
and training that is sure to serve our employees and company well,” said Joseph Campbell,
President.
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